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Dear parents, 

We currently have a number of student teachers completing their school placement in our 

school. These student teachers would usually receive a number of school visits from their 

university school placement tutors for the purpose of teaching practice supervision and 

assessment. We would like to advise you that school placement supervision will be 

conducted via video streaming (using zoom) to protect the Health and Safety of students 

and staff in our school. This is a temporary and emergency measure to assure the 

continuation of student teacher support and assessment during the Covid-19 pandemic. We 

would like to assure you that lessons will be streamed securely. Students will be visible 

only from the back and only the university tutor will watch the lesson live. Lessons will not 

be recorded and no data will be collected from students. 

We thank you for your understanding. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

 
 

Kind regards,  

 

Damien McGoldrick  

 
 

http://www.coola.ie/welcome.html

